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Convened:  5:15 p.m.        Adjourned:  6:00 p.m. 

Present:  F. DeToma, D. Russell, K. Bedard, M. Aiken, and J.Carbin-Bryan 

Minutes of August 14, 2014: 
D. Russell motioned to accept the minutes of August 14 30, 2014. 
K. Bedard seconded.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
Warrants, Balances, Charts & Overdue Bills: 
D. Russell motioned to pay all bills if found to be correct.  F. Detoma seconded. 
The total amount of all Warrants is $68,499.80.  The motion passed unanimously 
  
 
Previously Signed:  

Abatement/Mid.School  $    102.52 
Abatement/Town Farm  $      69.90 
Payroll  8   $            6,038.89 
OT  8    $        296.24 
Payroll  9   $            8,238.89 
OT  9    $       241.99 
Payroll  10   $            6,038.89 
OT  10    $        116.88 
Payroll  11   $            6,038.89 
OT  11    $       253.92 
Treas.2    $ 5,763.88 
 

Currently signed: 
   WC  3E    $  10,519.87 
   Payroll  12   $      6,038.89 
   OT  12    $           201.52 
    
 
DEP Sanitary Survey: 
The Department of Environmental Protection will be here to do a sanitary inspection of our facilities on 
the 24th of September at 11:00a.m.  
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Vehicle Maintenance: 
T1 and T2 both had repairs done to them.  Our Vehicle Maintenance budget has been depleted from 
these repairs.  A discussion on purchasing a new vehicle in the future was had. 
 
Pearl St. Water Project: 
The project is completed.    

 

Dry Brook Hill Development: 
The project is moving slowly.  No new information for discussion.  
 
Rt.116 Paving Project: 
The project has not started yet.   
 
Granby Issue: 
M. Bail (Selectman from Granby) attended the meeting held here at the station to discuss the Fire and 
Ambulance service for the Granby section of District 2 Fire Department.  Several Granby residents who 
attended addressed Mr. Bail regarding the slower response time that they would receive from Granby, 
and are very concerned. M. Bail stated he would look further into the matter. 
 
Treasures Position: 
B. Duggan’s group will be actively looking for a replacement for the Treasure. 
 
Gagne Property: 
Peter Gagne would like the easement released between 464 – 470 Amherst Road.  This would have 
to be done at a District Meeting.     
 
Other Business: 
A new dehumidifier was bought for Well #2.    
A new home located at 309 Hadley Street will be connected up to the system on Tuesday the 23. 
A leaky valve on Leahey Ave. was found during the leak detection survey it will be fixed next week. 
The Back-hoe will be returned next week. 
 
The next meeting of the Water Commissioners will be held on Thursday, October 16 at 5:15 p.m. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Joanne Carbin-Bryan 
Administrative Assistant 


